
HUB	Langley	Meeting	Minutes	–	May	21,	2018	
	
Date	:																	Tuesday,	May	21,	2018	
	
Location	:									Murray	Creek	Room,	Township	of	Langley	Civic	Facility	
																												20338	–	65	Avenue,	Langley,	BC		V2Y	3J1	
	
Chair	:		 						Tony	Bisig	
	
Minutes	:	 						Tony	Bisig	
	
Attendees	:	 Tony	Bisig,	Sarah	Kikkert,	Dan	Millsip,	Michelle	Truong,	Mitch	Nurse,				
																											Stan	Yntema,		
	 	 	

1. Meeting	called	to	order	at	19:05	hours.	
	

2. Minutes	of	April	2018	to	be	adopted	at	June	meeting.	
	

3. There	is	no	business	from	previous	meeting.	
	

4. NACTO	Bike	Infrastructure	Workshop	May	26,	2018.	
	

HUB	Vancouver	is	hosting	a	National	Association	of	City	Transportation	
Officials	workshop	on	Bike	Infrastructure	Design.		
Dan	Millsip	indicated	that	he	has	invited		Langley	City	Council	member	Paul	
Albrecht	to	the	event.	Sarah	Kikkert	has	expressed	an	interest	to	attend.	

	
5. Bike	to	School	/	Week	May	28	–	June	1	

	
As	of	this	date,	Jel	at	HUB	Vancouver	has	4	registered	Langley	schools.	
	
Bike	to	Work	Week	
	
As	in	previous	years,	the	Surrey	and	Maple	Ridge	committees	will	be	joining	
us	from	15:30	–	17:30	on	Monday,	May	28,		at	the	south	end	of	the	Golden	
Ears	Bridge	where	will	have	a	table	and	tent	set-up.	We	may	see	less	bike	
traffic	this	year	because	of	the	removal	of	bridge	tolls.		
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	



	
6. 20/20	Quick	Fix	Initiative		

	
HUB	Vancouver	has	initiated	a	friendly	competition	amongst	the	regional	
municipalities	to	make	improvements	to	cycling	infrastructure.	The	objective	
for	each	committee	is	to	identify	20	quick	fixes	that	their	municipality	can		
attend	to	this	summer.	HUB	Langley	has	asked	visitors	to	our	Facebook	page	
to	help	us	identify	deficiencies	that	they	see	in	ToL	and	Langley	City.		
Local	committees	will	submit	their	lists	to	HUB	head	office	by	May	31	and		
HUB	will	then	share	the	information	with	the	respective	engineering	
departments.		
	

	
	
	

7. Action	plan	–	interviews	with	Township	and	City	council	members.	
	
In	an	effort	to	increase	awareness	of	the	importance	of	cycling	infrastructure	
in	Langley,	this	committee	is	reaching	out	to	Township	and	City	council	
members	prior	to	the	fall	municipal	elections.	Dan	and	Tony	met	with	
Counsillor	Petrina	Arnason	May	15	and	had	a	very	productive	discussion.		
In	our	conversation,	Counsillor	Arnason	suggested	it	might	be	useful	to	work	
with	community	groups	such	as	the	Healthier	Community	Partnership	to	
promote	cycling	infrastructure	as	an	integral	part	of	healthy	communities.		
	
This	committee	will	endeavour	to	conduct	several	more	interviews	in	June.		
	

	
8. Healthier	Community	Partnership	–	Michelle	Truong	

	
Given	that	Michelle	Truong	represents	Fraser	Health	on	this	committee,	she	
was	able	to	share	her	perspective	with	us.	Presently,	the	partnership	is	
focussed	on	drug	addiction,	mental	health	and	homeless	issues	in	both	
Langleys.	While	cycling	infrastructure	is	a	very	important	component	of	a	
healthy	community,	the	Healthier	Community	Partnership	will	likely	find	
that	the	social	issues	they	are	dealing	with	are	of	a	higher	priority.		
	

9. New	business	
Tony	to	contact	Tammy	Liu	at	ToL	Engineering	and	ask	for	a	meeting	with	
Paul	Cordeiro	to	discuss	concerns	such	as	the	new	bike	lanes	on	the	208	St.	
overpass	and	a	lack	of	cycling	infrastructure	from	208	St.	to	Carvolth	bus	
loop.		
	
	
	
10.	Meeting	adjourned	at	20:30	



	
	

	


